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SUNRAIL TRAFFIC ADVISORY – ROAD CLOSURE IN ORLANDO 
 
Orlando – SunRail crews are closing Columbia Street in Orlando on Saturday, January 19 from 
7 a.m. to 2 p.m. The closure allows crews to repair and replace railroad crossing panels at the 
Columbia Street crossing. 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation urges you to obey railroad crossing signals and 
never cross at a closed crossing gate. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact SunRail Public Information 
Specialists Jim Martin or Mike Wacht. Jim can be reached at jim@sunrail.com or 407-461-8926. 
Mike can be reached at 407-312-3481 or mike@sunrail.com. You can also call the toll-free 
SunRail Construction Hotline at 1-855-RAIL-411 (1-855-724-5411).  
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CREWS TO CLOSE COLUMBIA STREET IN ORLANDO 

SunRail crews will close 
Columbia Street in Orlando 
on  Saturday, Jan. 19 from 
7:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. The 
closure will permit the crews 
to repair and replace railroad 
crossing panels at the 
Columbia Street crossing. 
 
Should you have any 
questions or concerns, please 
contact SunRail Public 
Information Specialists Jim 
Martin or Mike Wacht 
immediately. Jim can be 
reached at 407- 461-8926 or 
jim@sunrail.com. Mike can 
be reached at 407-312-3481 
or mike@sunrail.com. You 

can also call our toll-free SunRail Construction Hotline at 1-855-RAIL 411 (1-855-724-5411). The SunRail 
Construction Public Information Team is responsible for letting the public know what’s happening in 
their neighborhood. They are available to answer any questions or concerns about construction and/or 
the SunRail project, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. Construction updates and alerts can be found online 
at www.sunrail.com. You can also visit the SunRail City Center located at 201 N. Magnolia Avenue, Suite 
101, in downtown Orlando from 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. If you are a business 
owner, you may also be interested in scheduling a SunRail Lunch and Learn for your employees. To 
schedule a SunRail Lunch and Learn, please e-mail Anne Smith at anne@sunrail.com or call 407-487-
4035.  
 
ABOUT SUNRAIL 
SunRail is a commuter rail line that consists of 61 miles of service from DeLand, through Orlando and 
downtown Kissimmee to Poinciana. Phase 1 is 32-miles and will connect DeBary in Volusia County to 
Sand Lake Road in Orange County. SunRail trains will operate on weekdays, every half hour during peak 
periods from 5:30 a.m. to 8:30 a.m. in the morning and from 3:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. in the evening; and 
at two hour frequencies during non-peak hours. 
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